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From: 
Stuart J.Kerry, Chair IEEE 802.11 Working Group

To:  Vivek Gupta, Chair IEEE 802.21 Working Group
CC: David Hunter, Liaison Officer

Title: Request for feedback on HESSID and the IEEE 802.21 information model.
Purpose: To solicit feedback on the HESSID concept under consideration within IEEE 802.11u.
Dear Vivek,

Following the joint meeting at the January Interim meeting in London, feedback is requested from the IEEE 802.21 working group on the issue of the HESSID, and whether such information would allow the IEEE 802.21 information model to be abstracted to the network layer.
More specifically, the HESSID provides a unique identifier for an ESS such that all APs in the ESS provide a homogeneous set of services and DS connectivity to one or more service providers, and may enable IEEE 802.21 to simplify their information model.
The attached document (11-07-0136-00-000u) provides details of the HESSID proposal.

We look forward to further discussions on this issue, and would like invite you to send feedback in time for the next face-to-face meeting.

For your reference, ANSI/IEEE Std. 802.11-1999, as amended by IEEE Std. 802.11a, IEEE Std. 802.11b, IEEE Std. 802.11b-COR1, IEEE Std. 802.11d, IEEE Std. 802.11g-2003, IEEE Std. 802.11h-2003, IEEE Std. 802.11i-2004, IEEE Std. 802.11j-2004 is the current version of the IEEE 802.11 Standard.

Please contact Stuart J. Kerry, IEEE 802.11 Working Group chair, together with Stephen McCann, IEEE 802.11u Task Group chair and David Hunter, IEEE 802.21 Liaison with any questions.

Best Regards,

Stuart J. Kerry
Contact information: 

Stuart J Kerry

stuart.kerry@philips.com  

+1 408 474 7356

Stephen McCann

stephen.mccann@roke.co.uk
+44 1794 833341
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Abstract


Following a joint meeting between IEEE 802.21 and IEEE 802.11u, further feedback from IEEE 802.21 is requested on the issue of the HESSID, and whether the introduction of this feature into IEEE 802.11 would benefit IEEE 802.21 and allow the IEEE 802.21 information model to be abstracted to the network layer. 
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